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POMPANO BEACH

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE

DATE: June 21, 2018

TO: City Commission
FROM: Public Art Committee
SUBJECT: Hola Mundo!

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on May 17, 2018, the Committee
recommended approval of the Hola Mundo “Green Team” art temporary display at 100 Pompano Beach
Blvd. The Committee was approached by the Hola Mundo! Camp with the proposal to display an
artwork created out of recycled materials. The Committee thinks displaying this artwork is a wonderful
opportunity to encourage the young children who participated in the camp while bringing a beautiful
piece of artwork to the City.

The Committee unanimously approved the location to display the artwork and the artwork. The
Committee believes it will enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City.
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Terrence Davis
Chair
Public Art Committee



